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Paul Dewar`s call for Ottawa to declare itself a sanctuary city for refugees may be well intentioned, but is certainly ill advised. The treatment of refugees is a matter of federal, not municipal jurisdiction. Refugees in Ottawa should be treated the same way as refugees arriving in any other part of Canada.
When the rule of law is suspended, which is what sanctuary cities indirectly try to do, all kinds of unintended consequences follow. Many US "sanctuary" cities have hampered US government efforts to address the problem of undocumented residents, a factor that contributed to the election of a demagogue like Donald Trump as president. It has also made it possible for unscrupulous employers to take advantage of such individuals, paying them substandard wages, and otherwise exploiting them for profit or even illegal purposes. I don`t think that Canadians want to go in that direction.
The refugee issue has certainly become more complicated for Canada after the US president`s executive orders. I say, let the Government of Canada examine the issue and, if deemed necessary, bring forward appropriate legislative measures for Parliament to consider. Such measures, if adopted, should apply equally throughout Canada.
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